Whitehead’s Creek Landcare Group

Whitehead’s Creek Landcare Group was officially launched in June 1987 by the then
Minister for Conservation Forests and Lands, Joan Kirner.

It was the second Landcare group in Australia to be formed, with new and old
residents and landowners joining in the task of rehabilitating the land, which was
affected by soil erosion, salinity and loss of biodiversity.

A plague commemorating the launch of the Group
will be unveiled by the original President,
Jock Wallis OAM,
on Sunday 14" September at 2.00PM
at the Hall, Kobyboyn Road, Whitehead’s Creek.

You are cordially invited to join us for this Celebration.
Afternoon tea will be served followed by the Annual General Meeting.

Your ideas for new projects for the Group would be very welcome at the AGM.

RSVP Carolyn on 57924212 for catering purposes.




